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End of Life (EOL) Notice  

Dec 7th, 2023 

To our Valued Customers: 

 

Laird Connectivity is announcing the End of Life (EOL) for the following part numbers. 

This EOL document outlines potential replacement module and series recommendations by Laird 
Connectivity. 

 

Discontinued Devices Description 

450-0162C 

450-0162R 

450-0168C 

450-0168R 

450-0169C 

450-0169R 

450-0171 

450-0172 

Sterling LWB5 Series, Dual-Band Wi-Fi 5 + Bluetooth 5.2 Combo 
Module 

All variants (SIP, U.FL, Chip Antenna and DVKs) and Development Kits 

 

The following table shows the closest equivalent part for the devices going EOL: 

Discontinued Part Closest Alternate 

450-0162C ST60-SIPT 

450-0162R ST60-SIPT 

450-0168C 453-00046C 

450-0168R 453-00046R 

450-0169C 453-00045C 

450-0169R 453-00045R 

Note: There is no direct replacement for this family of devices, the LWB5+ and ST60 families are Wi-Fi and electrically equivalent but are not 
mechanically or pinout equivalent to the LWB5. Physical and electrical changes to an existing design will be required to transition from the 
LWB5 to the LWB5+ or ST60 devices. 
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Laird Connectivity is pleased to offer a last time buy (LTB) opportunity to customers. The LTB purchase 
orders must be received by May 7th, 2024. LTB purchase orders are non-cancellable, non-returnable 
(NCNR) and all units must be shipped from Laird Connectivity by December 7th, 2024. 

If you have any questions regarding the last time buy or replacement devices, please contact your local 
sales representative.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Andrew C. Ross 
Senior Product Manager – Wi-Fi/BT 
Laird Connectivity  


